Dear Football Community,
Greater Geelong Galaxy will be the representative Girls club for Geelong in the Metro 2015 season.
It is of great importance that Greater Geelong Galaxy gets going ASAP.
All positions on the Galaxy committee will become vacant and any of the Football community that wish to be part of the Galaxy set up either on the committee or in another capacity will be required to attend a meeting at Howard Glover Reserve on Monday the 20th of October at 6.30pm
If you have questions please get them to call me on 0424 016 311 or email me on fkyprian@footballfedvic.com.au
Regards
Foddy




